From: sharmina

 Sent:
 04 May 2023 11:35

 To:
 Planning Planning

 Subject:
 2022/3853/P

## Dear officer,

I am writing to you to express my support for the Observation Wheel at Camden Lock. I am a local resident, I have been leaving in the area for 5 years (NW5 2UD) and I have been fortunate to be enjoying the local amenities. It is evident that the Markets provide ample business and services and attracts significant foot fall to the area. Over the years it has become clear the market has become safer, cleaner and a major place of interest. I write this letter to support local and independent businesses, to allow for greater opportunities and a thriving community.

Best regards, Sharmina Hussain

Sent from Outlook for iOS